
Minutes 

March 17, 2014 
 

 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.   Ron  and Chris were present.  Clem was ill and joined via phone. 

 

Selectmen reviewed and approved the minutes from the 3/3/2014 meeting. 

 

Public Feedback:  None 

 

Old Business: 

Town Office Update:  Boyd  Snowden has prepared new prints of the town office project, with 

some minor changes,  that will be presented  to the Planning Board this week.  The project has 

gone out for bid to selected local contractors.   There is a mandatory  pre-bid meeting with 

contractors on Wednesday.   

 

TIF Update:  None 

 

New Business: 

Selectmen discussed plans for town meeting.  Their plans for summer road money is to do the 

base coat on Town Farm Road to the Thorndike Town Line with the top coat within the next year 

or so.  They plan to do “spring clean-up” on all roads that are not slated for major brush work 

this year.   

Penny Sampson would like to explore the option of taking out a loan  to do more paving on the 

worst roads.   

 

Selectmen signed the Liquor License application for the Unity College Student Center. 

 

The position of EMA Director for the town needs to be to be filled.  The present director, Ronald 

Stevenson, will be stepping down.  Selectmen will see if anyone is interested at the Town 

Meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 


